UCUI

Minutes

March 11, 2013
Members Present:  Julie Borkin, Scott Crabill, Julie Dermidoff, Susan Evans, Irene Fox, Claudia Grobbel, Cindy Hermsen, Jeff Insko, Amanda Nichols Hess, Steve Shablin, Kana Taku
1. S. Crabill called the meeting to order at 2:05pm.

2. February 25, 2013 minutes were approved with minor corrections.
The revised International Baccalaureate policy will be discussed at the Thursday, March 21 Senate meeting.  This is a first Senate reading so it is amendable, debatable and not eligible for final vote.
Supporting material - current IB Policy, new IB policy
3. Next year committee structure
Voting member replacements are needed for Seong Cho (SBA) and Kana Taku. Non-voting member replacements are a possibility for Vice President for Students Affairs, or designee and/or Professional Advising Council.  
4. Music/Theatre/Dance Self-Studies
Degree information for these programs will either be provided by the department chair or from the Office of Institutional Research and Assessment website.  Self-Studies will be reviewed in Fall 2013 in anticipation that final accreditation report from external reviewers will be received in the next few months.

5. Mid Semester Evaluation Update

The decision on whether the mid-semester evaluation timeframe will be changed will reside with the Academic Standing and Honors (ASH) Senate Committee.  However, UCUI will review ASH’s recommendations at the March 25, 2013 meeting and provide any feedback to Eddie Cheng, chair of ASH. 

6. Petition of Exception Report
Report was reviewed and any issues should be sent to the UCUI chair.
7. Zero Credit courses

UCUI chair and Registrar will meet with Associate Deans (CAS, SBA)  to discuss the possibility of embedding the instruction in the zero credit courses into credit courses thereby eliminating courses.
Committee adjourned at 3:20pm.  Respectfully Submitted:  Steve Shablin 
